To Chief Reginald Duren

Riviera Beach Fire Department

600 West Blue Heron Blvd

Riviera Beach. 33404

From Mr John Giso

5380 North Ocean Drive 19D

Riviera Beach. Florida. 33404

Dear Chief Duren,

My name is John Giso and I am the life partner and caregiver to Mr Wilfred Carr, 97 years old and resident at the above address.

In recent years (2008 until now) we have been full time residents of Riviera Beach. During that time, we have had to make frequent use of the Riviera Beach EMS.

In recognition of the professional and caring services that Mr Carr and indeed our community has received, we would like to make a gift of \$10.000 to the Riviera Beach Fire department.

Although it is our desire that the money to be used for EMS services, we realize as both departments are so intertwined, we are happy to have you use your discretion as to how the gift shall be used.

Lastly, Mr Carr and I will be perfectly happy to participate in any publicity (photo or presentation etc)

that you may or may not choose to have. I personally think a presentation is a good idea as it would be good public relations and just might inspire others to make similar donations.

Yours truly

Wilfred Carr and John Giso